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Monday 4th January 2020 

 

Dear Parents / Carers  

 

Following the government announcement this evening of the National Lockdown Whinfield Primary School 

will be closed to all pupil’s tomorrow Tuesday 5th January 2021 to enable school to make the necessary 

arrangements for pupils of key workers and remote learning for all other pupils. Please note if you have 

already notified us that your child does not have access to a device, we will contact you tomorrow to 

arrange access. If you are a key worker or are vulnerable as per the government list please complete this 

form to book your place in school from Wednesday.  

 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=fYEj2f9qj0uKbelSCG1X7saVIGNjCqhEltyL99uuLCl

UOFM1QktITllKNUE4WFZORzhMNzBKS0I5TiQlQCN0PWcu 

 

Passwords have all been sent home but if you do require any assistance with passwords please email the 

year group home learning accounts. We will send more information tomorrow once we have numbers and 

full details.  

 

Many thanks for your understanding and cooperation.  
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